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Dare to be You 
 

An excellent book that I have referenced in previous newsletters 
over the years is Dare to be You by Matthew Syed. It is a         
wonderful child friendly book that provides strategies to help 
children be themselves. The purpose of the books is as follows:  
 

What if you stopped worrying about fitting in? I’m going to let 
you into a secret. Are you ready? There’s no such thing as 
‘normal’. So if you’re the kind of person who thinks… 
 

• I hate standing our from the crowd 

• I wish I could be more like the cool kids 

• It’s pointless trying to change things 
 

… then this book is going to blow your mind. I’m here to dare 
you to follow your own path, to love what makes you different 
and to question the world around you. Because if you  believe in 
yourself, you can be your very own action hero. So what are you 
waiting for? Dare to be you.  
 

Matthew Syed describes what he calls The Plan which lists eight 
actions to enable you to be yourself. 

1.Make friends with people who like you for you. 

2.Make choices based on what you feel is right. 

3.Don’t blindly copy other people. Be You. 

4.Ask questions. Keep asking questions. Make things work for you. 

5.Don’t be afraid to do things at your own pace.  

6.You should be prepared to be flexible. 

7.Be kind. And don’t listen to anyone who isn’t kind towards you. 

8.Make it happen. Don’t wait. Get out there. It is down to you. 
 

In previous years I have shared this list with the children in assembly and the feedback 
was very positive. The children understand the language used by Matthew Syed and it 
prompts some interesting discussions and responses.  
 

If you have time this weekend, maybe take the chance to chat about one or two of the 
points on the list as a discussion starter. I would avoid bedtime as everyone is tired at 
that point! The list is quite useful for us as adults too, daring to be you is a life long     
journey. 

 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

WORLD BOOK DAY COMPETITION  

Congratulations to the wonderful winners of our World Book Day competition: 

3CL Lily M 

3H Panos K 

3W Penelope N 

4C Raghava R 

4S Emily G 

4SF Kitty G 

5A Will B 

5HR Lucy I 

5J Coby H 

6A Beatrice G 

6B Alex P 

6W Grace G 



Please complete the quick Daily Absence Form on our website before 9.00am for every day your 
child is off school. 

 

CLUBS FINISH TODAY (15th March) except: 
YES Little Musketeers 18/3 
YES Year 3&4 Arts and Crafts 18/3 
NO Amherst Choir 21/3 
YES Training Choir 22/3 
YES Orchestra 22/3 
Summer Term Clubs List to come out shortly. 
 

Year 3 — Easter Performance invitation and costume list 
Year 6 — Parliament trip letter 
Headteacher’s Spring Newsletter  
 

Ensure your child’s place at the annual 
school disco by booking on www.pta-events.co.uk/
amherstpta.  
Please see the flyer for more details. 
 

 

19 March  - Parent Consultations in the hall 
20 March  - Year 6 Parliament Trip 
21 March  - Year 5 Rainforest Roadshow 
21 March  - Parent Consultations in the hall 
22 March  - PTA School Disco 
26 March  - Year 3 Easter Performance, Just like a Roman 2pm 
26 March  - Amherst School Music Festival- 6.00 - 8.00pm 
28 March  - Term 4 Ends 
24 April     - Amherst Choir Primary Partnership Concert 

7 May        - Year 5 Greek Workshop  

13 May      - Year 6 SATS Week 

23 May      - Term 5 Ends 

24 May      - Inset Day 

3 June        - Term 6 Starts 

6 July          - Amherst Summer BBQ (Save the date) 

 

 

 

 

NOTICES  

STAR OF THE WEEK  

3CL Tallulah D 

3H Ella J 

3W Tilly W 

4C Emily A 

4S Josh E 

4SF Charlie S 

5A Shayla W 

5HR Lucy I 

5J Coby H 

6A Katie L 

6B Molly K 

6W Grace G 

LOVE2DANCE  

On 12th March we were lucky enough to take part 
in Love 2 Dance at the Stag Theatre in Sevenoaks.  

Love 2 Dance is a dance show put on by many 
schools in and around the Sevenoaks area. We took 
a group of 25 children from Year 6, who auditioned 
at the start of last term and have been working very 
hard each week to learn 2 dances choreographed by 
the wonderful Miss Cable and Miss Huntley.  

Unsurprisingly, the children were incredible and 
danced their hearts out in front of over 300 people, 
in both the afternoon show and the evening               
performance. Well done to all those involved, we are 
so proud of you!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1g6ihwtzu43Kt28TM8TjrvKAhJfqRvP3_iYWS4SAtWxU/edit
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4053&type=pdf
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/amherstpta/index.cfm?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/amherstpta/index.cfm?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/amherstpta/index.cfm?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/amherstpta/index.cfm?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&


COMMUNITY EVENTS  

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/01/22/what-to-do-if-you-think-your-child-has-measles-and-when-to-keep-them-off-school/
mailto:westkentac@gmail.com
https://www.barracudas.co.uk/

